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April 18th, 2017

Dear BMS 7th and 8th Grade Parents,

This letter is to inform you of the 7th and 8th grade’s performance at OMEA large group contest.  Please review the following carefully as this is a required performance that counts as a large portion of your child’s grade in band.

Saturday, April 18, 2016		                OMEA Large Group @ Revere High School
· All 7th and 8th grade band students are required to attend
· All students will wear their purple polo shirt and black pants
· Arrive at 6:45AM, get instrument, get on the bus ready to depart at 7:15AM
· 7th and 8th grade will travel together
· 8th Grade performs first at 9:00AM
· 7th Grade performs second at 10:15AM 
· Parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, friends, siblings, etc. are all encouraged to attend!
· The is free and open to the public
 

Thank you, as always, for supporting your child’s music education.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us directly.

Sincerely,


Sue Keserich & Lee B. Gibson




PLEASE KEEP THE TOP PORTION FOR YOUR INFORMATION, AND RETURN THE BOTTOM SLIP TO the directors by Aril 20th 

We have read the above letter and understand that 					 (name) is required to attend the concert on Saturday, April 18th at Revere High School.  S/He will arrive at 6:45AM. S/He has black dress pants, and will wear those with his/her purple band shirt. 

Parent Name							        I would like to Chaperone

Parent Signature						

Daytime Phone						
